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Vote no on SB 1530 or put it on the ballot. Based on recent history I doubt many in Salem care to hear
opposing voices anymore but I'm opposing it anyway. Democrats in Oregon have gone off the deep end.
I've lived in Oregon for 50 years and I've never seen leaders so hellbent on ruining their own state. You
need to take it down several notches with the socialism or you're going to find yourselves with a lot fewer
people to govern, if you call what you're doing governing.

Curtis Smith - Fairview, OR
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